
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Floreat Wandsworth Primary School Newsletter – Friday 19th January 2018 

RUGBY STARS OF THE FUTURE! 

 

 

 

 

FW NEWS 

On Friday 12th January sixteen Year 2 pupils made their way from Floreat Wandsworth to Wandsworth Common for their very first sporting 
fixture. Accompanied by Mr Custance, Mrs Hearn and Mr Gallagher the children excitedly prepared for their upcoming matches.  
 
The chosen sport was Tag Rugby, with 2 teams of 8 pupils being chosen from both Curie and Edison class. After a 6 week Autumn Half Term 
of Tag Rugby during PE, we wanted to give as many children as we could from Year 2 the chance to experience a competition fixture against 
another school and Wandsworth Preparatory School were up for the challenge.  
 
Both teams did exceptionally well in all matches, scoring lots of tries and making amazing tags! Team Navy and Team Turquoise played 3 
matches in total, playing each other once and playing the 2 teams from Wandsworth Preparatory School once each. Not only did all the children 
show incredible sportsmanship and effort, they also displayed immaculate behaviour throughout. A real credit to themselves, their parents and 

the school. Well done! Also a big thank you to our Floreat families for their amazing support - see below for a photo of our number one fans!  
 
We already have a football fixture lined up for March, which will provide a chance for another sixteen children to experience representing their 
school in a sporting fixture. We hope to involve as many Year 2 children as possible throughout the course of 2018 and current planning is 

underway to book more fixtures for the near future. Mr Gallagher, Head of Sport.  
 
Mr. Gallagher  
Head of Sport 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We recognise that the skill of telling the time can take years to master. We actively 

encourage pupils to wear watches to school to help them overcome this challenge. 

We have selected some examples of watches we think are appropriate: 

No beeping sounds, games or alarms   Clear numbers 

Non-bulky and plain    Analogue display 

Comfortable strap    Navy coloured     

PHONICS  
We would like to highlight a great phonics video for you to view at home. Tami, author of our reading books and a friend 

of Floreat, demonstrates the correct pronunciation for each sound. Click on either of the pictures below to be taken to the 

relevant YouTube page or type ‘Tami Phonics’ into the YouTube search bar.  

 

MEET OUR NEW HEAD BOYS 

AND HEAD GIRLS 

Thank you for being such amazing role models and for serving 

others around the school! 

 

TELLING THE TIME 
 

If you have any questions regarding phonics or reading then please do approach a member of the team. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IwJx1NSineE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IwJx1NSineE


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

500 Words is now one of the most successful story-writing 
competitions for children in the world! 
 
Entrants write an original story on any subject or theme in 
500 Words or fewer and submit it online. If they win, their 
story will be read live on the radio by a superstar celebrity…like 
Julie Walters, Tom Hiddleston, Sir Kenneth Branagh, Jeremy 
Irons, or Sherlock himself – Benedict Cumberbatch. 

For more information please click on the link below. Good luck! 

BBC 500 WORDS COMPETITION INFO  

500 WORDS STORY WRITING COMPETITION! 
 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p00rfvk1


 DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 
 

Tuesday 23rd January  

 
 
FOFW Committee Meeting – if you have any questions or comments please 
send an email to fofwsecretary@gmail.com in advance of this date. Thank 
you. 
 
 

 
  Friday 26th January 3.30pm – 4pm 
 

 
FOFW Cake Sale – Nightingale Nursery  
 
 

 
Thursday 1st February  

 
CURIE 

 

 
 
 

 
 

SINGING  
&  

POETRY  
ASSEMBLIES 

 
8.40am – 9.15am 

 
School Hall 

 
Friday 2nd February  

 
EDISON 

 
 

Monday 5th February  
 

NURSERY 

 
Tuesday 6th February  

 
MANDELA 

 
 

Wednesday 7th February  
 

DARWIN 
 

 
Thursday 8th February  

 
KELLER 

 

 
Friday 9th February  

 
COLUMBUS 

 
Friday 9th February 3.30pm – 5pm 

 
FOFW Disco for Floreat children! 
School Hall  

 
Friday 9th February @ 3.30pm  

to  
Tuesday 20th February at 8.30am  

 
Half Term Holiday  
 
(AMSA Camp Available – see flyer in this Newsletter) 

 
 

Friday 23rd March  

 
 
Floreat Wandsworth Vs. Wimbledon Park Primary  
 
(Yr2 Football Fixture - Away) 

 

mailto:fofwsecretary@gmail.com

